OCKING R

March 17, 2014
Board Meeting

The Board made the decision to meet in March where they had previously
concluded they would not meet until April.

Present: George Clemons, Elizabeth Morey, Jeanie Clemons, Red Cozzetto

Derek Jones submitted his resignation effective March 14, 2014, the Board
accepted his resignation.

Guest Rhonda Lechner-Rhonda presented her findings in an ongoing effort to
decrease the problem of “pet waste” she will present her findings at the May
meeting.

The date of the mid year meeting was confirmed as May 5, 2014.

Neighborhood Watch - Bob Gummow is continuing with this project and will
do a short presentation at the member meeting.

Speed Limit Signs/relocation of Stop Signs - George will follow up with the
City of Hayden since the spring thaw is beginning.

By-Laws - Revised By-Laws will be sent to each homeowner for review.

Mailboxes - A final decision was made on the mailboxes, they are the
responsibility of the homeowners, an example of the quality of box required will
be on display at the May meeting.

Flyer Boxes - The Board was pleased with the participation of the members is
taking advantage of the 1°* Newsletter, out of 157 flyers only 15 remained at the
time of removal, not bad for 146 actual occupied homes.

Carolyn Cozzetto has agreed to organize a neighborhood garage sale sometime
late May.

The Board will ask the Architectural Committee to give us an update on their
activities,

Rosenberg’s provided us a statement relinquishing their rights as Grantors, with
the completion of the development of the Rocking R Subdivison, and conveying
all rights to the Rocking R Homeowners Association.

Jeanie Clemons, Secretary
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